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We should stress the importance of educating our troops to protect American and British nationals 
(and nationals of other foreign countries) and the ambassadors, ministers, consuls and other 
diplomatic personnel of all foreign countries, in the first place, American and British diplomats. The 
U.S. side has, through a third party, requested the establishment of diplomatic relations with us, and 
Britain, too, is eager to do business with us. We think we can consider establishing diplomatic relations 
with the United States and Britain if they sever relations with the Kuomintang. Deng, Rao, Chen and 
Liu please pay attention to this matter.  
  (From the original manuscript) 
 
The same day, Mao ordered that the Amethyst incident should be treated as “accidental” and not 
made into “a big issue.” 
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